
Dear Chair Monnes Anderson and members of healthcare committee,  

 

I am submitting this official testimony to show my support for Senate Bill 649.  I believe everyone should 

be able to receive clear and accurate information about any product they buy and especially any 

product that goes in their body.  It is helpful to know what you should do about a possible side effect 

from the start. You should also know which side effects are safe to treat yourself and when to contact 

your healthcare provider. Given the potential benefits and harms I think approving this bill is the first 

step to better enhance patient safety and education.  Thank you for your consideration in voting in favor 

of SB 649.  

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

Timothy Bennett  

Aumsville resident and Senate District: 10 

 


